
   
 

Added Article to MOU No. UI-ISCO/KC2018-1 Establishment of 

“Sejong Korean Language School” in University of Isfahan 

 

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea and University of Isfahan signed an agreement to 

establish Sejong Korean School in University of Isfahan on 15 September 2018. In the first 

article both sides agreed to determine a monthly fee to be paid by the Embassy for quote: 

“cleaning, guard and utilities.” Here is the information on the method and amount of payment 

agreed by both sides: 

 

1. The payment should be done the last day of the month based on Gregorian calendar 

every three month starting (1 January, 2019) until (31 December, 2019). The date of 

payments are as the following: 

- 31st March, 2019 

- 30th June, 2019 

- 30th September, 2019 

- 31st December, 2019 
 

- In case both sides agreed to continue further collaboration passing the expiration date 

of this agreement, a separate agreement must be signed. 
 

2. The payment (total of 18.000.000 Rials per one month) is in two parts: 
 

A. First part: The amount of 10.800.000 Rials is to be transferred to account No. 

330100004001072403018278, Bank Meli under the name of University of Isfahan for 

utilities. 

- The scan of the proof of payment from the bank should be sent to the University for 

each payment. 

B. Second part: The amount of 7.200.000 Rials is to be paid in cash to the person in 

charge of cleaning and guard. A copy of his/her ID card is attached to the receipt of 

the payment with his/her signature for every payment. 

- The above mentioned amounts are for one mouth and they should be tripled for each 

actual payment every three month. 

 

 

 

SIGNED for and on behalf of the 

University of Isfahan 

 

 SIGNED for and on behalf of 

the Embassy of the Republic of 

Korea 

 

   

Seyed Komail Tayebi  Oh, Sung ho 

Director of International Scientific 

Cooperation Office and President 

Consultant in International Affairs 

 Cultural Attaché  

 


